
 16th August 2023 

 
Kai For Kids: Help wanted! We are looking for volunteers to help us prepare the Kai for Kids 
each day. If you are able to help in the morning to prepare morning tea (this could be done at 
school drop off) and to prep for lunch and the clean up from 12.15pm-12.50pm please contact 
Danielle McKain on 027 426 2023 or danielle@mqc.co.nz.  
 
New Chromebooks: Our new Chromebooks have arrived! We have had Dynamic Computers 
in to set these up for us and they will be in action soon. The newspaper will be coming out next 
week to take our picture with the Chromebooks. A huge thanks to Talley’s for providing Room 
Two with these.  
 
Breakfast club: We have weet-bix and milk supplies at school for any children wanting 
breakfast in the morning between 8.45am-9.00am. Thanks to Fonterra for providing this. 
 
Healthy Active Learning: Yesterday we had two facilitators from Sport Canterbury in to do 
some chalk bombing, the children really enjoyed the activities. Photos to come. 
 
Kanuka Trust: This Friday, Kim from the Kanuka Trust will be working with us as a part of our 
Outdoor Education Programme. These lessons are always enjoyed by all. 
 
Speech competition/Assembly: This will be held next Wednesday 23rd August at 9am in  
the Library. Room Two has already had their Speech semi finals and there are 3 finalists in 
Year 5/6 and 6 finalists from Year 3/4 who have met the criteria. 6 pupils from Room One  
will be chosen to present their poems in the final. 
We will also have certificates and PIE awards. Please join us for a cuppa and biscuits 
afterwards. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Cyber Agreement: Today the children are coming home with a Cyber Agreement. Please read 
this through with your child and both sign it and then return to school. Thanks. 
 

Hockey: Hockey lessons begin this Thursday afternoon and carry on each Thursday for the 
next four weeks. Please can your child wear sports shoes on Thursdays. Mouth guards are also 
required. No Mouth guard, no play. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 
 
Kind Regards  
 

Jude Irwin 
Principal 
Fairton School 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

 Friday 8th September from 5pm Family games night, bring your dinner and join us 
at the Fairton Community Hall for some fun games and dance competitions. 
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